
TENDER NOTICE:  CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given to all prospective service providers / bidders / tenderers that the following tender 
has been cancelled: 

TENDER NUMBER: GMT019/24-25: TENDER FOR THE APPOINTMENT OF A 
PROFESSIONAL AGENCY TO PROVIDE DIGITAL WEBSITE DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

TO GEORGE MUNICIPALITY FOR A THREE-YEAR (3) PERIOD FROM DATE OF 
APPOINTMENT

Tenderers may address all queries or enquiries related to the tender to Mr. Evert Benade  at  (044) 801 
9147 or via email to the following address epjbenade@george.gov.za .

MR G LOUW
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
GEORGE MUNICIPALITY
GEORGE  
6530


